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I am opposed to HB 2027.

This is a project that has been in   the works for our park district for years.

To have the legislature pass this, in a gut and stuff, on behalf of a small group with a vested personal interest is not
in the publics interest.

I have written Rep Whisnant regarding this as well.

Do not consider this bill.

Thank you.

Mary Mastrangelo
Bend
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